
Hatch valley public schools 

Board of education 

Notice of change  

of the March board meeting  

 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN THAT THE  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

OF HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Has changed the date of the  

REGULAR March BOARD MEETING  

To: 

Wednesday, March 16, 2022 

At 219 E. Hill St. 

 

Dated at hatch, New Mexico, February 22, 2022 

 
   
    

                           /s/ Greg Mitchell, President 

      Board of Education  

      Hatch Valley Public Schools 
 


